July 5, 1973

Mr. Charles Zeytoonian
2 Brownson Terrace
Jamaica Plain, Masgsachusetis
Dear Mr. Zeytoonian:

We gratefully acknowledge the donation of the
Gurin Committee to aid Culture in Armenia in the amount |
of $6,945.00.

The fund will be applied according to your
wishes.

Qur receipt #16717 is enclosed.
fincerely,
Jack Antreassian
Executive Director
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